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Tuesday 3rd October 2023 

 
Nite Owls Visit 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
We are very pleased to be able to have the Nite Owls visiting our Year 2 classes to support our theme 
‘Wonderland’ and the learning children have been doing on habitats. On Wednesday 11th October 
2023 the Nite Owls team will be coming along to visit our Year 2 classes.  Nite Owls is a birds of prey 
demonstration team and they will be holding a talk and giving a flying display session for the children 
to take part in and observe.  Nite Owls have provided us with their risk assessment and they will adhere 
to our own enhanced procedures during the time they are with us. 
 
Nite Owls are making no charge for their visit to the school but instead the children will be given the 
wonderful opportunity to have their photograph taken holding the beautiful Barn Owl, Whisper, which 
will be a lovely souvenir of what we hope to be a great experience for the children.   
 
You will be given the chance to buy these photographs if you wish. Nite Owls have tried to make the 
photographs as reasonably priced as possible, starting at £10 for a 7x5 with mount.   
 
Proofs of the photos will be sent to school shortly after the visit and will be sent home with order 
forms. Please do not send money into school before you have received the order form.  Each 
photograph Nite Owls sell helps them to continue visiting schools and offering this wonderful and 
sometimes, once in a lifetime opportunity, for our children. 
 
We hope all children will participate in this event but should your child have an allergy you think may 
be exacerbated by contact with Whisper the Barn Owl please let your child’s class teacher know or by 
emailing the school office.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Vicki Tracy 
Assistant Principal 
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